From: Deb Busick
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open attachments,
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Hello Rachael. I'm writing regarding the so-called thinning of some magnificent Douglas fir and other tree species.
Why? For development purposes? Do these (new) people know this is a migratory corridor for elk? I've only lived
here for 22 years but the flora and fauna have been here forever and we humans continue to encroach on their
habitat.

My husband and I are against this proposed action.

Please keep us apprised of this situation and feel free to call or write if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Debra and Steve Busick
1560 Upper Peoh Point Rd
Cle Elum

509 260-1231
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